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Last Day of School for Kindergarten  

Wednesday,June 15th  

 

Step-Up Day 

Kindergarten 6/15 @ 9:30 

1
st
 Grade 6/17 @ 2:00  

2nd Grade 6/17 @ 2:00 

3rd Grade 6/20 @ 2:00  

 

 

 

I would like to thank all of the parents that have been such a 

huge help with our end of the year activities. Field Day, field 

trips, water donations etc... have all added to things sunning 

smoothly and successfully. 

Please know our family connections make our school stronger 

and more successful.  

Thank you for all you do! 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 

June 13, 2016 
 

 

Wee 
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June 15th
 

SEPAC Meeting  

Jackson Media Center 

7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Kindergarten Screening 

 

June 16th – 17th - 20th  

By appointment 

 

 

 

June 17th  
 Hawaiian Spirit Day 
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SCHOOL COUNCIL  

PARENT REPRESENTATIVE  

 

 

 

There is an opening for a three-year term for a "Parent Representative" on the 

 Jackson School Council starting September 2016.  The School Council meets once a month to 

carry out the responsibilities delegated to it by the Education Reform Act.  These 

responsibilities include developing the school improvement plan and reviewing the school 

budget, as well as many other things.  Anyone interested in running for this position must 

complete the nomination form below and return it to the Jackson School office.  The election 

form will be posted in the Principal's corner in September, 2016 to give everyone a chance to 

vote.   

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

NAME:____________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS:________________________________________________ 

 

PHONE:___________________________________________________ 

 

Please write a brief paragraph about yourself that will appear on the election form ballot.   

 

 



4 | P a g e  
 

 

 

 

We are looking for a few college students on summer break 
who might be interested in working on our custodial crew 
this summer- we pay $11.25 per hour.  Please contact the 
superintendent’s office 508.699.1300 

 

 

September School Supplies. I know it sounds far away, 

but we wanted to let all families know we will be 

collecting school supplies a bit differently next 

September. We have already ordered ALL school 

supplies students will need for the upcoming school year. 

Those folders, crayons, markers, pencils etc…you 

usually head to Target and Staples for,  have already 

been purchased for our students. We know this can be 

an added expense for families and we wanted to 

eliminate any back to school stress. If families are 

looking to make a “donation” to classrooms teachers will 

never say no to extra glue sticks, tissues, baby wipes and 

pencils. Please know our goal with this shift is to make 

things easier for families and not feel the pressure of 

show up the first day of school with supplies. 
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If you are moving this summer please let Mrs. Roberts in 

our front office know, (508-699-1304). We can assist you in 

transferring current school records to your new school. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns that arise over the summer please feel free to 
email or call me at kcampbell@plainville.k12.ma.us, or 508-699-1304 and leave a 
message. I do get to take some time off to spend with my family, but many days over 
the summer I will be at school working. Feel free to reach out with any 
questions/concerns that come up. 

 

JUNE 21st
 

 
Last Day of School! 

Half day - NOON DISMISSAL 
 
 

 

 

                                                        


